
Announcements 

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time, July 26th & 27th, 2025 
 

 

1. The month of August will soon be here with its many special activities in the diocese. 

If you and your family are wishing to attend, please follow the guidelines given in the 

bulletin and on the posters. If the QR codes do not work, please check either with the 

parish office or the diocesan office.   

 

2. To register for the MSP Youth Rally in St. Walburg, please call one of the numbers in 

the bulletin. For the Altar Servers’ Appreciation Day, registration can be done on line, 

by clicking the link given on our Facebook page. To sign your children up for Cat 

Chat Vacation Bible School, call or email Crystal Wandler.  

 

3. Saint Rose de Lima Parish in Cochin is having a feast day celebration on Monday, 

August 25th . There will be mass at 11:00 am, followed by lunch at 1:00 pm. If you are 

interested in attending, please add your name to the sign-up sheet at the back of the 

church, so they can plan for enough food.  

 

4. Today, we have a Chalice Child Sponsorship volunteer with us who will bring us a 

brief message. After Mass you are encouraged to visit the table where you can ask 

questions and receive pamphlets about real children who need sponsors now. I now 

invite Mr. Dennis Trumpy to share a few words.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


